
ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST PARISH 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

2025 BUDGET  

 

 

The public is hereby notified that the St. John the Baptist Parish Council 

will hold a public hearing on the 2025 Budget on Tuesday, November 12th, 2024, 

beginning at 6:00 PM at the Westbank Courthouse, Rudolph Sorapuru Chambers, 

2393 Highway 18, Edgard, LA 70049 

 

The public is also notified that the 2025 proposed budget is available for 

inspection at the St. John the Baptist Parish Council office, 1805 W. Airline 

Highway, LaPlace, LA 70068, Monday through Friday 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

excluding holidays. 

 
Robert Figuero Jr. 

Chief Financial Officer 

St. John the Baptist Parish 

 

Posted: October 24, 2024 

 

St. John the Baptist Parish, will upon request and three (3) days advance 

notice, provide reasonable accommodation to any disabled individual wishing 

to attend the meeting. Anyone requiring reasonable accommodation is requested 

to contact Ms. Stacey Cador at (985) 652-9569 (voice) or the Louisiana Relay 

Service 1-800-846-5277 and ask for St. John the Baptist Parish at (985) 652-

9569. 

  

 

 


